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Dated 25
th
 June, 2014. 

To, 

The Commissioner-cum-Secretary, 

Food Supplies & Consumer Welfare Dept, 

Government of Odisha, 

Bhubaneswar-751001. 

 

Dear Sir, 

  Sub:  Request for communication of FS&CW Letter No.14816 

   Dt.29.8.13 to other concerned departments. 
 

 Most respectfully we enclose copy of above important letter sent to All 

Collectors/C.S.O.s, FCI and other State Procurement Agencies in the matter of 

“Method of verification of stock and immune from unfounded criminal cases”. 

This an important letter on policy matter communicating that “both rice and paddy 

are to be taken together for calculating the available stock and to consider 2% 

deviation as normal phenomenon to insulate genuine Millers from harassment by law 

enforcement agencies”. 

 

 Sir, apart from Food & Civil Supplies Department, the rice mills are subjected 

to verification from time to time by various other Government Departments also like 

Commercial Tax, Police and Vigilance etc. 

 

 We therefore, request your honour to kindly communicate the above 

Government decision to the Heads of the above departments and to such other 

departments as your honour may think fit with a copy to our Association in the 

interest of its better compliance and to save the genuine Millers from any possible 
harassment by other law enforcing agencies. 

  

Enclo: Copy of letter as above. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Sd/-. 

(Santosh Kr. Agrawal), 

Secretary. 


